
From:   Glen Allen   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 12, 2020

Subject:   0672-EX-CN-2020 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I am still working the frequency co-ordination request with the FAA.  A business trip to Thule, Greenland
delayed the activites, but I hope to have the approvals from the FAA within the next two weeks.   

Glen Allen
L3Harris.com


